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. I'would like to express my sincere gratitude to you, Baroness Anelay,
Ms. Natalie Samarasinghe, Mr. Richard Nelmes, Mr. Ben Donaldson and all the

_staff and volunteers at the United Nations Association-UK and Chatham House,
for organizing the various events at Central Hall Westminster on 5 February 2016.

It was truly a memorable day. I was moved by the enthusiasm of the
audience and the historic setting itself. At a time when the empowerment of youth
is more crucial than ever, I was heartened by the engagement of young people at
the events. And of course, you played a central role as moderator in making the

gathering a great success.

Allow me to reiterate my appreciation for the strong support that
the United Nations Association of the United Kingdom provides to the
United Nations. I wish you and your team all the best in your future endeavors.

¥Z fw warm wlewme L
mw hwmsp el Sy,
A

BAN K{-moon

Sir Jeremy Greenstock
Chairman

United Nations Association-UK
London



